
UPDATED DECEMBER 5, 2022 – NEW LOCATION                                                                  

 Merry Christmas                                                          Lake Glenada  
 RoadRunners                                                                   RV Resort 
 December Rambles                                                       RV & Campsites 
 Dec. 8.9.10 & 11, 2022                                                 “Christmas Party” 
 
 
 

Hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.   We really enjoyed being 
with some our kids and grands in Denver.  The weather there was fabulous. (Just a 
little cold at night…in the 20’s) 

  I don’t know about all of you, but I really missed our November campout.  Being 
with you all is so much fun.  However, with no chance of a hurricane getting in the way, 
we will have a GREAT weekend in Sebring in just a couple of weeks.  As always, we 
begin with  

Dec 8 - Early Bird Thursday:  No planned activities, but we should figure out where to 
go out to eat on Friday.  

Dec 9 - Friday:  Breakfast & Lunch are up to you.   Games, Swimming, Thrift store 
shopping, etc. 
 1:30 PM Round Dance Teach - 2:00 till 3:00 PM Round Dancing 
 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM Square Dance or Workshop    
 Dinner 4:30 PM - (Dinner out - Place -TBA). 
Dec 10 – Saturday: Breakfast - Cooking begins at 8:30 AM - Eating at 9:00 AM.  
Bring your place setting. If you would like to bring something for the breakfast, please 
do.  You can check with Mary Ryall as to exactly what is needed. (772-359-1048)  
 Club Meeting at 10:00 AM (following our Breakfast) 
  1:00 PM till 2:00 PM Square Dance or Workshop 
  2:00 PM till 3:00 PM Round Dancing 
 Pot Luck Dinner at 4:30 PM  Christmas Turkey Dinner - Bring  dish to share & 
your place setting. Club is providing Turkey. 
Evening Dance Schedule: 
DEC. 9 & 10 -  FRIDAY (casual attire)  &  SATURDAY NIGHT (square dance attire)  

6:30 PM Early Rounds - 7:00 PM till 8:45 Square/Round Alternate Dancing 
9:00 PM Saturday After Party with a “GOOFY GIFT EXCHANGE” $10.00 gift. 

“The exchange will be goofy, so your gift does not need to be goofy” 
 

December 7, 2022 

This Campout has been CANCELLED 



 
Well here is where I would put some pictures of our last campout and remind you of 
what a great time we had, but you all know that’s not possible: So here are some 
memories from last year’s Christmas at Little Willy’s:  

Remember how hot it was!! 

 
  

  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

So that’s it for now, see you on 
the 8th in Sebring. 
If you didn’t make your 
reservation yet, please do it 
now.  Don’t miss out on all the 
fun!! 
They have a map on their 
website or call John 352-208-
5980. 
Drive safely! 

Remember your 2023 Chapter and NSDCA dues need to be paid this month. The 
national dues must be sent to the NSDCA treasurer by the end of December.  Please 
help Tom out by paying him this weekend if you haven’t already. Also, the newest 
addition of our Times magazine is out. Let us know if you did not get yours. Also I will 
get our 2023 RR Schedule out to you after our meeting this month. 

Blessings,  

Dolly Ide 352-598-7162 


